

Mr. John Jordan Jordan Demolition Company 4040 Northern Blvd Montgomery, Alabama 36110

Dear John:

I would like to take this opportunity to commend you on the very professional manner in which you performed the demolition of Tulane Stadium. I especially appreciate the amount of attention you gave this mammoth undertaking, the relationships you established with owner and occupants of nearby structures, and your involvement in the farewell gala. You did, in my opinion, an expert job in demolishing the old stadium. Particularly, I appreciated the methods you employed and your promptness in executing the work.

Should any of your clients like a reference or recommendation from me, please ask them to contact me.

Sincerely.

Charles E. Gilbert

Director of Physical Plant